REPORT 9 - 2021

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE

The Road Safety Committee presents its ninth report for 2021 and recommends:

RSC-0047-2021

That the deputation and associated presentation by Vikram Hardatt, Transportation Planner, IBI Group and David Forsey, Manager Transportation Engineering, IBI Group regarding the MicroMobility Project Phase 1, be received. (RSC-0047-2021)

RSC-0048-2021

That the deputation and associated presentation by Catherine Nguyen-Pham, Communications Advisor regarding the Pedestrian Safety Month Update, be received. (RSC-0048-2021)

RSC-0049-2021

That the following item(s) were approved on the Consent Agenda:

 10.1 Traffic Calming (Wards 2, 6 and 11) (CONSENT) (RSC-0049-2021)

RSC-0050-2021

That the report from the Commissioner of Transportation and Works, dated September 21, 2021 entitled "Traffic Calming", be received for information. (RSC-0050-2021)

RSC-0051-2021

That the Citizen Member Verbal Update, be received for information. (RSC-0051-2021)

RSC-0052-2021

That the Verbal Update on Ward 9 Bike Lane Safety Campaign, from Councillor Saito, be received for information.

(RSC-0052-2021)

RSC-0053-2021

That the verbal update by Constable Paul Dhillon, Peel Regional Police with respect to the Road Watch Statistics Program, be received. (RSC-0053-2021)

RSC-0054-2021 That the 2022 Road Safety Committee meeting dates, be received. (RSC-0054-2021)